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 Colville School Celebration 

 Week  9  Term  1  Photo  Highlights 
 Please add photos in the folder from the Triathlon 

 Ā Mātou Kōrero, Our Story 

 The  Colville  kaitiaki  collected  seaweed  on  the 
 foreshore  today.  Filling  our  collection  sacks  means 
 that  we  will  be  able  to  feed  the  compost  bins  and 
 build  up  the  soil  health.  In  the  kitchen  today  the 
 chefs  were  making  feijoa  and  apple  crumble  for  our 
 shared kai. 

 Ako, to teach and to learn 
 This  week  we  have  all  learnt  alot  about  resilience, 
 challenge  and  hard  mahi.  All  of  our  tamariki  crossed 
 the  finish  line  of  the  Colville  Triathlon  with  a  smile  on 
 their  face  and  all  of  our  tamariki  challenged 
 themselves  to  run,  bike  and  swim.  As  a  staff  we  have 
 noticed  the  determination  and  focus  the  event  has 
 given  our  tamariki  to  practise  skills  and  increase 
 their  fitness  levels.  We  are  looking  to  build  on  this 

 learning  next  term  with  our  EOTC  activities.  Thank 
 you to all the whānau who came to support. 

 Save the Date! 
 ●  Term  1  2022  review  of  Colville  School 

 Policies  on  School  Docs  is  now  active. 
 Username: colville Password: moehau 

 ●  Mondays  Week  10  and  11  Kiwi  Hoops 
 Programme Y0-8 with David Hopoi 

 ●  Thursday Week 10 Sista Smash Cricket 
 ●  Thursdays Pickle Order 
 ●  Fridays  wellbeing  day  outside  the 

 classroom with Garden to Table 
 ●  Thursday 14th April End of Term 1 

 TE REO MĀORI PHRASES OF THE WEEK 
 Kia tere! 
 - Quickly! Hurry up! 
 He rā ataahua tēnei. 
 -Today’s a beau�ful day 

 PB4L 
 Weeks  9-11  PB4L  Focus-  Be  Inclusive  over  the  next 
 couple  of  weeks  we  are  focussing  on  being 
 inclusive.  We  don't  want  anyone  to  feel  excluded  or 
 left out at Colville School. 

 I  mpact  of  Changes  to  Vaccine  Mandate  and  Red 
 Level at Colville School from 11.59pm on 4.4.22 

 ●  No vaccinations required for volunteers 
 ●  Removal of any outdoor capacity limits 
 ●  Indoors capacity limits at Red, moving 

 from 100 to 200 (but still allowing for 
 one-metre spacing) 

 ●  No requirement to display QR codes at 
 any setting 

 ●  Usual visitor register processes 
 ●  No mask requirements when outdoors 

 (but masks remain a requirement indoors 
 for staff and children/students in Years 
 4-13 when at Red) 

 We love questions at Colville School! 

 If you are wondering about something or want to have a chat please contact me by text,  phone 02109120434 or  principal@colville.school.nz 
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